
Seminar  to  focus  on
employment law
The business community is invited to attend the employment law
update “What’s on Your Mind?” on March 1, from 9am-noon at the
Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce, 169 Highway 50 in
Stateline.

Sponsored by the chamber in partnership with
the Sierra Human Resources Association, this
seminar includes updated information managers
and business professionals need to know for
2013.

The format includes a presentation followed by plenty of time
to ask attorneys from California and Nevada questions. David
Cohen of Cohen Durrett LLP in Sacramento and Nicole Harvey of
Harvey Law Firm in Reno will cover new laws as well as best
employment practices in general.

Early bird registration: $39 for chamber and SHRA members, $49
for non-members. Beverages and snacks will be provided at
8:30am. Attendees will be able to purchase 2013 employment law
products at a discount.

Seating  is  limited  and  advance  registration  is  required
online.

For more info, call Laura Moriarty at (530) 573.0224 or Emily
Abernathy at (775) 588.5900, ext. 303.
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